
Holcomb Bridge Rising 6th Grade  

Parent Information Session and Parent School Tours  

Virtual Meeting-March 20th, 6:00 pm 

To prepare for the meeting, please submit any questions you have regarding the transition 
to middle school through the QR code below. Link will close March 19th.  

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please use the QR codes to join the virtual meeting on  

March 20th at 6:00 PM.  

English Session Link                                                                                       Spanish Session Link 

                                                                                                     
_____________________________________________________________________ 

RSVP for Optional School Tours for Parents on March 27th  

Students will visit with their 5th grade class! 

                                  9:00 AM                                                                                                        4:30 PM 

                                                

Questions? Contact Mrs. Kapella at kapellak@fultonschools.org or Ms. Milligan at milliganh@fultonschools.org  

mailto:kapellak@fultonschools.org
mailto:milliganh@fultonschools.org

